
THE APRIL MEETING IN STANFORD 

The five hundred eightieth meeting of the American Mathematical 
Society was held at Stanford University, Stanford, California on 
April 22, 1961. There were 166 registrants at this meeting, including 
150 members of the Society. 

By invitation of the Committee to Select Hour Speakers for Far 
Western Sectional Meetings, Professor Hans Zassenhaus of the Uni­
versity of Notre Dame addressed the Society on Modern developments 
in number geometry. He was introduced by Professor M. A. Rosen-
licht. 

There were four sessions for contributed papers with Professors 
G. E. Forsythe, Lee Lorch, H. G. Tucker and C. R. B. Wright pre­
siding. 

R. S. PIERCE, 

Associate Secretary 
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